
   

Invitation for Model European Parliament – Baltic Sea Region

Potsdam/Brandenburg Oct 2-8, 2022, in Potsdam

European Year of Youth 2022 – “laying the foundation for giving young people a stronger platform

to make their voices heard. Young people need to be involved and participate in creating a better,

greener, more digital, and inclusive future in Europe”

Dear colleagues,

You are kindly invited to take part in the MEP BSR session in Potsdam this coming 

October. WE would like you to select 5 students from each country, and to suggest 

cps/vice-cps for the 5 committees. Each delegation is to be accompanied by one 

teacher/director.

The venue will be Potsdam – Youth Hostel for students and hotel for teachers. 2-3 

teachers will have to stay with the students, but without pay. Further information 

and draft programme will follow soon. We are awaiting the result of our Erasmus+ 

application – as soon as we know you will also be informed about delegate fees etc.

Enclosed with this invitation you will find the list of the 5 topics – just headlines. We 

expect the cps/vice-cps to work with them and prepare them for the students. Once 

they are selected, we will contact them directly.

Looking much forward to your participation and meeting you in Potsdam!

On behalf of project partners

Christopher Lucht, MEP Germany  - Executive director  www.mepgermany.de   

Nina Nørgaard , Head of MEP BSR www.mepbsr.org 

http://www.mepgermany.de/
http://www.mepbsr.org/

